
 
 
CITY OF ROMULUS 
BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS NOTICE OF A PUBLIC 
HEARING 
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 7, 2024 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Romulus Board of Zoning Appeals will hold the following 
public hearings at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 7, 2024 at the Romulus City Hall, 11111 
Wayne Road to consider the following petitions:  
 

1. TEMP-2024-002; Deranged Haunted Attraction (Michael Fini), requesting temporary 
use approval in accordance with Section 22.03(e), Temporary Uses and Buildings of the 
Zoning Ordinance for an outdoor haunted attraction with a walking trail and temporary 
structure from 9/13/24 through 11/2/2024 as well as an additional weekend in May 2025 
during Washtenaw County’s “Halfway to Halloween” expo. The property is located at 
35560 Goddard (Parcel ID #80-068-01-0027-002). 
 

Copies of the applications are available for review in the Building Department located at the 
Department of Public Services (12600 Wayne Road) during regular business hours which are 8:00 
am – 4:00 pm, Monday through Friday. Any questions regarding the applications should be 
directed to Jeff Kemp, Director of Building and Planning at 734-942-7550. Written comments may 
be submitted and should be addressed to the Building Department, 12600 Wayne Road, Romulus, 
MI  48174-1485. All interested parties are encouraged to attend and will be given an opportunity 
to comment on said requests.  Anyone planning to attend the meeting who has need of special 
assistance under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) is asked to contact the Planning 
Secretary (734-955-4530) 48 hours prior to the meeting.  Our staff will be pleased to make 
necessary arrangements. 
 
Ellen Craig-Bragg, City Clerk 
City of Romulus, Michigan 
Publish:  July 18, 2024 


